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“COVID 19  CLASSMATE” 

 

Dear Parents 

I am writing to you because I believe it is essential for us all to be informed 

about the spread of Covid 19. This will help us to stay ahead of it! 

I have just received word that a student in your child’s class, has tested 

positive for Covid 19. 

I urge you to keep an eye on your son/daughter and watch for any 

symptoms. If they show signs of being unwell, please get them tested. 

If they test negative, they can return to school, as long as they do not still have 

symptoms. If they still have symptoms, keep them home and get them tested 

again, the next day. 

If they TEST POSITIVE they must isolate at home for 7 days along with the rest 

of your household. Testing needs to be done on Day 3 and Day 7. 

For further advice please contact: Healthline on 0800 358 5453  or go to 

Covid19.govt.nz/positive 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs Wendy Esera 

PRINCIPAL 

 


